
  
 

 

 

 

Coburg Football Club would like to invite you to our second 

Friends Of Coburg Luncheon of the season. This will be held 

at our Round 2 match against our old acquaintance, 

Richmond, on Sunday, April 13, at Piranha Park, Coburg. 

 

This will be a fantastic opportunity to come and meet with 

the board, coach and members of the Coburg Football Club, 

and experience an exciting game of football. 

 

The Luncheon will commence at 12:00pm, with the seniors 

game set to start at 2:00pm 

Dress Code is Neat Casual 

Tickets are $25 (includes 2 meals) 

 

Please RSVP to info@coburgfc.com.au by 10am on 

Thursday, the 10th of April 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

mailto:info@coburgfc.com.au

